
Cherokee County Genealogical Society Officers Elected 

 

Because of the COVID19 virus, Cherokee County Genealogical Society cancelled the meetings 

for April and May 2020.  Those were the months that we elect and install officers for the new 

fiscal year beginning on September 1, 2020.  

  

Our By-Laws do not have provisions for the election of officers other that at these meetings.  

Gordon Bennett, President,  proposed a motion be submitted to the membership allowing an 

election by mail and assuming the motion passes, electing the officers by written ballots to be 

mailed to the election committee to be counted and published to the members. 

  

The motion submitted to the membership allowing an election by mail and ballots were mailed 

out.  The votes were tallied by Elizabeth Williford and Gordon Bennett on July 20, 2020.   

  

The motion to allow voting by mail passed.  

  

The officers elected for the term beginning on September 1, 2020 are: 

  

 Gordon Bennett    President & Editor 

 Vivian Cates     First Vice President 

 George Martin     Second Vice President 

 Vivian Cates     Public Relations & Projects Chairman 

 Janna Trotter     Secretary 

 Helen Marable     Treasurer 

 Linda Risinger     Historian 
  

 


